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262.248.3145
Carmen Clark, Interim Administrator
Teri Russo, Business Office Manager

Nicole Weber, Activities
       Like Us On Facebook 

As a non-profit 501c3 community, we  
thank you for supporting our mission of 

service to seniors through tax-deductible 
donations of cash or useful items.  

Please call our office.

GenevaLakeManor.org

WE ACCEPT CREDIT CARDS

Activity Highlights 
May 12 – 18 National Skilled 
Nursing Care Week

“Radiant Memories, A Tribute 
to the Golden Age of Radio”

The News

Facility News
Please let staff know  
when bringing in items  
for your loved one so we 
can make sure they are 
labeled appropriately  
and update their inventory 
log. Thank you!
Has a staff member gone 
above and beyond, and 
you would like to recognize 
them? Please stop by Ann 
in the front office to fill out 
a form.

Update on  
Transitions within 
the Facility

Welcome Kayla Maner, our new  
Assistant Director of Nursing!

Carmen Clark, formerly 
HR, is in the process of 
transitioning to be our 
Administrator. We have Art 
Schmitz and Andrew Sowles 
in the building as interim 
Administrators assisting 
Carmen with this process.  
Both Art and Andrew come 
with years of experience and 
are committed to helping 
Carmen succeed in her new 
role.  Please stop by the 
Administrator office and 
Congratulate Carmen and 
Welcome Art and Andrew!

My name is Kayla Maner. I am the new Assistant Director of Nursing. I 
decided to come to Geneva Lake Manor to be able to make a difference 
as well as share my knowledge and background with others. I moved 
from Florida (Tampa Bay area) to Wisconsin back in 2022, I know you are 
probably asking yourself why someone would do that!? Although Florida 
is beautiful in its own way, the population and cost has increased so much 
that it wasn’t enjoyable anymore. I genuinely enjoy the four seasons here in 
Wisconsin, but I do not like driving in the snow. I have worked in healthcare 
for 16 years. I started out as a private caregiver while I was going to school 
to be a certified nursing assistant. I was a CNA and Med-Tech for about 8 
years then decided to try something different. I went into housekeeping and 
from there worked my way into management. I then returned to school to 
be a Registered Nurse. I have a passion for helping others and being their 
advocate when needed. I enjoy cooking, spending time with my 3 children, 
being outside when it’s nice and warm and fishing. 



Now Hiring
CNAs – FT/PT
RN/LPNs – FT/PT
Occupational Therapist
Speech Language 
Pathologist
Apply online at our website.

Happy Birthday!
Best wishes to our residents and staff 

celebrating birthdays this month.

Residents & Staff
5/6	 Stephanie G.
5/6	 Yadelin L.
5/8	 Heidi L.
5/12	 Kamryn C.
5/17	 Patricia D.
5/20	 Heidi R.
5/28	 Andrew S.
Staff Anniversaries 

11 Years 	 Liz B.
9 Years 	 Antonio R.
8 Years 	 Heidi L.
6 Years 	 Nicole W.
2 Years 	 Sean B.
2 Years 	 Madelyn F.
1 Year 	 Joanna J.
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WISH List: We are in 
need of non-swivel, non-rocking 
recliners for our residents. If you 
have one you would like to donate 
please contact Nicole in Activities.

Welcome Amber, our new  
Nursing Department Scheduler!
Hello! My name is Amber and I’m Geneva Lake Manor’s new Nursing 
Department Scheduler!  I have three beautiful children – Parker, Isla, Karsten, 
and a cat named Shrimp.  I love throw blankets, reading (Stephen King), and 
chocolate!  Shawshank Redemption is my all-time favorite movie, I love when 
it rains all day, and moody greens and blues.  I am so very excited to be here 
and meet everyone! Thank you all for making me feel so welcome already!

Thank You  
Nurses!

During National Nurses 
Week, May 6 – 12,  
our community staff 
extends a heartfelt 
appreciation to our 
nurses, who tirelessly 
dedicate themselves  
to provide healing and 
care to our residents. 

Welcome Jasmyn, our new Human 
Resources Manager!
My name is Jasmyn, and I am the new Human Resources Manager for 
Geneva Lake Manor.  I feel so blessed to have the opportunity to create 
lovely relationships with our community here. 

My favorite hobbies include web site designing, music creation, and 
literature! Writing embraces my mind, and I am very passionate about 
sharing that around me! My favorite color is purple and yellow because they 
make the best sunsets and sunrises. Sometimes my face hurts from how 
much I smile, but who doesn’t love smiling:) I’m very lucky to be welcomed 
by Geneva Lake Manor and excited for what’s to come! 

No visitation restrictions currently.  
Please refrain from visiting if you are not feeling well.


